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Memorandum of Understanding between Metropolitan Waterworks Authority and 

Symphony Communication Public Company Limited 

The Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) signing ceremony between Metropolitan Waterworks 

Authority and Symphony Communication Public Company Limited was held on July 21, 2011. The 

MOU was signed by Mr. Jaroen Passara, the MWA Governor and Mr. Kranphol Asawasuwan, the 

president of Symphony Communication to co-operate in a pilot project to modernize and improve 

the current fiber-optic cable system, in order to better assist MWA’s customers with their 

communication needs. This MOU will facilitate the exchange of technical knowledge and expertise 

as well as improve the capabilities in the field of telecommunication. 
 


